
      LH WEST News        
At Licking Heights West, we will work together to be respectful and responsible learners. 

                          

 

 
 

 

In the event an emergency 

necessitates the closing of 

school, the district office will 

notify several area radio and 

television stations, as well as a 

phone call from the school 

messenger.  

A two hour delay means that 

your child will be picked up two 

hours later than their usual 

time. The rest of the day will 

proceed as normal, including the 

regular dismissal time. 
 

WELCOME TO 2017! 
The students have arrived back 

after the holiday break, ready 

to see their friends and 

teachers again. During the next 

several months tremendous 

learning takes place – by May 

your child will have acquired 

more new skills than you might 

have thought possible. Your 

reinforcement of daily lessons 

REALLY helps those skills 

become solid. Specifically you 

can help by: 

1) Going over completed 

papers from your child’s 

book bag (both the 

correct and the 

incorrect answers) 

2) Checking for homework 

3) Reading together for at 

least 10 minutes every 

night 

 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN 

REGISTRATION IS COMING 

SOON 

Our kindergarten registration 

will be coming soon. If you have 

a child who will be attending 

kindergarten next year, or know 

of a friend or relative with a 

child, please watch for next 

month’s newsletter for 

information. 

 

 
 

REPORT CARDS 
Report Cards for the 2nd quarter 

will available on Friday, January 

13th. If the grade card raises some 

concerns for you about your child’s 

performance, contact your child’s 

teacher to discuss what we can do 

together to help him or her. 

 

No School 
Monday, January 16th 

Martin Luther King Day 
 

 

PENNNIES FOR PATIENTS 

 
We will be doing our annual Pennies 

for Patients drive   Feb. 20th – Feb. 

24th. Start saving your pennies and 

asking others to help with this 

great cause. Las year we raised 

$10,000. We would love to beat 

that amount and show all the 

children how much Licking Heights 

West cares. More details about the 

program will come home and what 

will be taking place during that 

week. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Mon., Jan. 2nd – No School 
 Last Day for Winter Break 

 Fri., Jan. 13th – Report Cards 

 Mon., Jan. 16th – No School 
 Martin Luther King Day  

 Feb. 16th and Feb. 21st  
          Parent Teacher Conferences 

 Feb. 20th – Feb. 24th – Pennies  
For Patients. 
Leukemia/Lymphoma 
Society 


